
Where is Old School moving?   

We are moving to 2728 Lyndale Ave S, across the street from Buffalo Exchange and Milkjam 

Creamery. 

  

How far is it from the current location?   

The new location is 1.3 miles from our current space - only 15 minutes by bike/bus, or a 30-

minute walk.   

  

When is Old School moving?  

We are moving mid-summer.  The store will be closed for one week during the move before we 

re-open at the new location. 

  

Why is Old School moving?   

We are excited to return to our roots on Lyndale.  The new location offers a thriving retail and 

residential neighborhood.  Our priority is to support the overall Minneapolis community and we 

think this new space will help us fulfill our Mission. 

  

What will the hours be? Will you be open more at the new location?  

We will be open the same hours: Wednesday - Sunday, 11am - 6pm. 

  

What bus routes will Old School be on?   

From Franklin and Nicollet, take the #2 bus to Lyndale and transfer to a #6 bus.  The #17 bus 

also goes right by the new location. 

  

Will there be parking?   

There is free on-street parking and a few spaces next to the building. 

  

What will the new store sell?   

We will continue to sell quality, affordable clothing, home goods, accessories, jewelry, books, 

media, and small furniture. 

  

Are you moving because of crime on 19th?   

Criminal activity on 19th has negatively impacted Old School and contributed to our decision to 

move. We have lost staff, volunteers, shoppers, and donors because the corner feels unsafe. 

  

Am I (Stevens Square resident/shopper) still your community?   

Yes!  We view all of Minneapolis as our community.  We hope to see you in our new space. 

  

Who are the neighbors?   

BKS Iyemgar Yoga Studio, Buffalo Exchange, Flanders Bros Cycle, Flower Bar florist, La 

Societe Du The, Milkjam Creamery, Planet Soccer, Subway, T-Shirt Shop, Tender Lovin Chix, 

World Street Chicken 

  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1npzYT8VqsN2s2ACe6J55jXR7L_282OCv2bF97NdAUVo/edit?usp=sharing


What is happening to Old School staff?   

Our staff are coming and are excited about the new space! 

  

What can I do to help?   

Sign up for our newsletter so we can keep you up-to-date about volunteer opportunities.  If 

you’re ready to start volunteering now, please fill out our volunteer application.  And thanks! 

  

What is the new location like?   

It’s the old Huge Theatre location.  The space is gorgeous, with lots of light and high ceilings. 

The sales floor is slightly larger than our current sales floor and we’ll gain backroom processing 

space. 

  

Will there be a moving sale?   

Yes.  Starting sometime in July, we will begin discounting merchandise. 

  

What is happening to the 1901 Nicollet space? 

The space is available for lease.  Please contact Maven CRE for details. 

  

Will you still take donations during the move? 

Yes. 

  

Will you be selling any fixtures or mannequins? 

A few fixtures and mannequins will be available.  

  

Will prices go up at the new location?  

Old School will continue to provide quality goods at reasonable prices.  

  

Will I have to sign up for email notifications/mailing list again? 

No.  All of our digital lists will move with us. 

  

Thank you! 

  

 

https://oldschoolthrifty.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5PaSLI8RlbJ2rGI1dlg04_F5rTyk9jFkNzTuWsg_rs19M-w/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

